
 
 

“The Books of God” 
Revelation 20:12-15 

. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  
 

What kinds of details might be in the Book of Truth 
that you find most amazing? 
 
 
 
 
 
 
What part of the Scriptures are you least familiar with? 
 
 
 
 
 
 
What in your life do you feel good about God keeping a 
Record of—do you have anything you should get expunged 
with confession and repentance? 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The most important question for eternity … When you 
stand before God, will your name be in the Book of 
Life? In other words, have you accepted Jesus into your 
life? Who in your life do you need to be praying for in 
this regard? 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Looking Ahead  

 

July 4 Office closed for Independence Day 
July 10 Congregational Meeting & Fellowship Meal 
July 24-30 West Virginia Trip with Heart & Hand  
July 25-29 Summer High Point 
July 31 Men’s Fireside Meeting, at Chris Long’s 
August 7 RB Winter State Park Church Picnic 

(Noon—8:00 PM) 
August 28 Men’s Fireside Meeting, at Rod Yoder’s 
September 11 Guess Who’s Coming to Dinner,    

Fellowship Activity 
September 25 Lunch and Learn, with Pastor Tim 

 

Welcome Newcomers! 
We hope you sense God’s presence and enjoy your  
time of worship with us today. We have a staffed  
nursery, Children’s Church for ages 3 – 5th grade,  
which will be dismissed during the worship service,  

and Sunday school for all ages. If you need assistance  
in finding any of these areas, an usher or greeter will  

gladly help you. Please take time to sign in on  
the red attendance register in your row. 

Community 
Mennonite Fellowship 

 

July 3, 2022 

Contact Us  
 

Community Mennonite Fellowship 
2985 Broadway Road, Milton, PA 17847 

570-742-7315 
www.cmfmilton.org 

 

Sunday worship service: 9:15 AM    Sunday school: 10:45 AM 
 

Our church office is open 
M–F, 8:30 AM to 3:00 PM 

Timothy Darling 
(Lead Pastor) 

tim@cmfmilton.org  

JoAnne Geiger 
(Congregational Ministries) 

joanne@cmfmilton.org 

Jim Hostetter 
(Youth and Young Adults) 

jim@cmfmilton.org 

Amy Goodwin 
(Children’s Ministry) 
amy@cmfmilton.org 

Erv Blank 
(Finance) 

finance@cmfmilton.org 

Tammy Trate 
(Administrative Assistant) 
office@cmfmilton.org 

Together,  
pressing in toward Christ;  
reaching out to the world. 

http://www.cmfmilton.org
mailto:audrey@cmfmilton.org
mailto:amy@cmfmilton.org
mailto:office@cmfmilton.org


Prayer time: Would you like to be prayed for today? Every Sunday, 
after the sermon, an Elder is available at the front of the auditorium 
to anoint you with oil and pray for your needs. We encourage you to 
partake of this special time of prayer. 

 
Next Sunday, a Fellowship Meal and Congregational Meeting 
will be held, during which two new part-time Director of     
Congregational Ministries positions will be discussed. Please 
review the job descriptions available in print on the Welcome 

Desk, and let Josh Blank know today if having childcare would    
enable you to attend the meeting. Bring food to share (guidelines 
below), as well as your thoughts on these two new positions.  
 

To ensure we have enough food, please bring two dishes—a main 
dish and either a side salad or dessert—to share with everyone. Please 
bring enough to feed your family and some extra for visitors who stay! 
 
Love to sing? Join us for a Hymn Sing next Sunday, July 10, at 
3:00 PM, at the Rockwell Retirement Center in Milton. Contact 
Elaine Swartzentruber for more information. 
 
Men’s Ministry will host two more fireside meetings this summer. 
We hope you will join us at Chris Long’s home at 7:00 PM July 31, 
and at Rod Yoder’s on August 28, the last Sundays of the summer 
months. Fireside is a place to come together and have open-hearted 
conversation about what’s happening in our lives.  
 
On August 7, join us for a Church Picnic at RB Winter Park, from 
noon ‘til dusk. Bring your own lunch, snacks, and drinks for the day 
and a hot and cold dish to share for our 4:00 PM meal. Hot dogs, 
hamburgers, rolls, and condiments will be supplied. A time of worship is 
also planned. There is plenty of space to roam, bike, hike, fish, swim, 
or just hang out and enjoy time with friends and family.  

 
Volunteers and food donations still needed: CMF is 
again partnering with Heart and Hand Ministries in Philippi, 
WV, from July 24-30, to help build a two-bedroom addition 
for a family adopting two foster children. Workers of any 

skill level are invited to help for a few days or the whole week. Food 
donations are also needed to feed our helpers. If interested, please 
contact Jeff Feerrar, at 570-809-4924, or to help feed our work crew, 
please contact Shelly Feerrar, at 570-809-3103. 
 

Missing your Lenten Cross? Several decorated wooden crosses 
have been left behind, with no names to identify the artists. 
Please contact or stop by the church office to claim your cross.   

Youth Ministry 
 

“Embrace and Pursue Christ” 
 

Ignite* (Grades 6-8) and C4* (Grades 9-12): 
 
Summertime Youth Transitions: When do 8

th
 graders move 

up? 5
th
 graders? Seniors? Find all details online (see link below).  

 
Chicago 22, C4’s Summer Mission Trip: Be sure you 
registered with Urban Plunge through the link provided 
online. Be in prayer about God’s work in you, our group, 
and the people we meet. Team meeting July 6. 

 

Ignite Pool Party and Games at the Hostetter’s House -July 13. 
Details online. 

Young Adults 
 

Young Adult Sunday Morning Connection: Many people 
are around for the summer. Connect during the Sunday 
school hour. See Chris Long or Jim Hostetter for details. 
  
Wednesday Group-Time: Great things are happening! Talk to Max 
Kennel, Mike Yoder, or Jim Hostetter for times and location. 
 

Summer-time campfire at Hostetter’s: Campfire and food at 
Jim Hostetter’s house, July 7. Arrive anytime after 7:00 PM. 

What can I do to build the Kingdom of God? Many opportunities 
for serving and volunteering are needed right here at CMF—check 
in with our ministry team leaders. If interested in serving in our community 
or on a mission trip, please check out the opportunities displayed in 
the lobby. A list of Ministry Team Leaders and contacts is on the 
Welcome Desk. Together, pressing in toward Christ; REACHING 
OUT to the World.’  
 
Can you help with Children’s Ministry summertime events? See our 
kids summer wish list of events at the Children’s Ministry table in 
the lobby. Also, many helpers are still needed for our Summer 
High Point, July 25-29. This will take the place of VBS. Please 
stop by and see how you can help this summer.  
 
Have you completed our CMF surveys?  

• Adult ministry encourages everyone between ages 18-45 
(or older) to take part in a survey and share your thoughts, 
ideas, and your heart. The few minutes the  survey takes 
will help us serve you and your family better! Use the QR 
code to take you directly to the survey. 

• Ministry interest surveys were distributed several weeks ago. Extra 
copies are available on the Welcome Desk. Please complete and  
return to John Peachey’s mailbox. Can you help head up a small 
group this fall, teach Sunday school, help plan marriage events, or 
help organize family activities? Connect with others at CMF! 

 
Ready for a stamp in your Journey Through the Bible Passport? 
Passports are still available in the lobby. Have your passport stamped 
for each book of the Bible read and every “trail” completed. If you 
have not picked up copies for each family member, grab some today. 
Join us on this amazing adventure of reading through God’s Word!  
 
A mission trip with Healthy Niños Honduras is being planned 
for February 18-25. The team will provide medical care in daily  
clinics, pour concrete floors, and bring hope and love to poor rural     
communities in Honduras. A medical background is not necessary. For 
questions of for more  information, contact Jane Wirt. 
 
The Mennonite Education Agency has many job opportunities 
available on their Job Board at: https://www.mennoniteeducation.org/
Schools/Employment/Pages/default.aspx. 

         Children’s Ministry  
 

High Point Africa - July 25-29  
            *6:00-6:15 Check-In; *6:15-8:00 PM Program Begins 

 

• Sign Up Today! Kids in Preschool (age 4) through 
those who just finished 5

th
 grade, sign up in the 

lobby or at https://tinyurl. com/2022summerhighpoint. 

• Helpers Needed! Sign up in the lobby or text Amy, 
at 570-490-6217, to lend a hand.  

• Exciting News! There will be a meal each night before High 
Point for volunteers and attending families! 

  
C.C.BOOM starts today! Kids who have finished Grades 
3-5, it’s the first day of your own Children’s Church! Mr. 
Shaffer & Mr. Eric will meet you in the lobby to take you 
to Room 306 when Children’s Church is dismissed     
during the morning worship service. Have fun! 

Room  # Name of Class Teacher 

201/202  
Psummer Psunday Pschool 

with the Psalms 
Pastor Tim Darling 

Join us for a summer adult Sunday school class:  

All details for youth events can be found at:  

https://newsletter.dymapps.com/featured/2142 
 

Parents: Not getting REMIND messages?  

Text @cmfparents to the number 81010. 

 

 
Tithes and Offerings can be given through CMF’s website at 
https://www.cmfmilton.org/donate/, or mailed to CMF, 2985 
Broadway Road, Milton, PA 17847 
 
 

  Last Week’s Offering: $5,915 
     Weekly Need: $10,160 
     Last Week’s Attendance: CMF Worship: 200 (168 at CMF; 32 online) 
                                              Sunday school: 104  

https://tinyurl.com/2022summerhighpoint
https://newsletter.dymapps.com/featured/2142

